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17 September 2018 

 

Re: Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 6 Students 

As a follow up to the letter sent home on the 17 July 2018 regarding the Year 6 Graduation 
Dinner which will be held on Tuesday 4 December 2018 at the Caboolture RSL Club (1- 3 Hasking 
Street, Caboolture), beginning at 6:00pm and finish at 10:00pm, we would like to bring to your 
attention the Dress Code for the evening. 
 
Students are asked to wear Smart/Casual attire on the night.  It is not the school’s intention that 
this event is costly for parents and so students should not be extravagant in their dress.  Girls 
should wear a neat dress or skirt and top or trousers, with shoes that have a back (strap or full) or 
sandals (small/medium heels are fine), while the boys should wear long trousers or tidy jeans with 
a collared shirt and enclosed shoes (please refer to the attached Dress Code). 
 
Normal school rules will apply.  Please note that hair appointments are not to be made during 
normal school hours.   
 
To facilitate arrangements, it would be appreciated if you could complete, sign and return the 
attached Special Dietary Needs Form to your child’s classroom teacher by Friday 2 November 
2018.  In signing this Dress Code Form, you and your child are acknowledging your understanding 
and acceptance of the policy and procedures stipulated for this event. 
 
This is a time to celebrate the completion of Year 6 and Primary School.  We, as a school, would 
like to bid the Year 6s farewell and wish them God’s blessings for their future. 
 
If you have any queries about the Graduation Dinner, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We 
and the students are looking forward to a memorable end to their primary schooling before they 
embark on their high school journey. 
 
Yours in Christ 
 
Anton Prinsloo  Hayley Baker, Ray Bellert & Dom Riley 
Principal    Year 6 Agile Learning Lab Teachers 
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DRESS CODE 

 
Please return to your child’s classroom teacher 

by Friday 2 November 2018. 
 

2018 YEAR 6 GRADUATION CELEBRATION & DINNER 
Tuesday 4 December 2018 

 
 
We have read and accept the Dress Code. 
 
 
_____________________         ______________________        Date:  ______/______/______ 
Parent’s Name          Parent’s Signature                         
 
_____________________         ______________________        Date:  ______/______/______ 
Student’s Name          Student’s Signature                         
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Smart / Casual 
 
Boys: 
 
 Long Trousers or Tidy Jeans (not faded or damaged). 
 
 Collared Shirt (no T-shirts and no offensive slogans or prints). 
 
 Enclosed Shoes. 
 
Girls: 
 
 Dress (modest length), Skirt and Top or Trousers. 
 
 No Strapless or Backless Dresses (no cleavage or midriffs). 
 
 No see-through clothing. 
 
 Shoes must have a back (strap or full), sandals and small/medium heels are fine. 
 
 
Jewellery (and Makeup) is to be tasteful, but not excessive. 
 
 

NB. Students inappropriately dressed will be sent home. 
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SPECIAL DIETARY NEEDS FORM 
 

Please return to your child’s classroom teacher 
by Friday 2 November 2018. 

 
2018 YEAR 6 GRADUATION CELEBRATION & DINNER 

Tuesday 4 December 2018 
 

 
Please complete and return this form to your child’s classroom teacher by Friday 2 November 
2018.  If you or your child have a dietary requirement, please write this below, so that the school 
can inform the kitchen staff at the venue of the Graduation Dinner. 
 
 
STUDENT NAME:   ____________________________________________________    CLASS:________________ 

(PLEASE PRINT) 

 

DIETARY REQUIREMENT: YES    If Yes, please complete the details below. 

(PLEASE TICK) NO 

 
FOOD REQUIREMENT: 

  

  

  

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
MEDICAL CONDITION LINKED TO THE DIETARY NEED: 

  

  

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

 

PARENT / GUARDIAN NAME:  _______________________________________________________ 

(PLEASE PRINT) 

 

SIGNED: _______________________________________                DATE: ______ / ______ / ______ 

 


